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27th January 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

This half term, KS1 have been learning all about chocolate. We have explored the history 

of Cadbury as well as how chocolate is made.   

On 13th February, KS1 have a chocolate workshop with Ministry of Chocolate. These 

chocolate workshops are a carefully crafted blend of fun and education to keep young 

children constantly engaged whilst learning at the same time. They are extremely 

interactive, tactile and well-paced so the children have plenty of time to see, touch and 

taste what they bring along. 

The children are involved in role play, two practical chocolate making sessions as well 

learning all about this wonderful and exciting product. 

They will learn what chocolate is made from and that it all starts from a fruit tree, what 

chocolate was like when it first started to be made (it was a cold spicy drink!), whether 

chocolate is good or bad for them and of course they’ll each make chocolates too – a 

chocolate lollipop with an edible pattern and a moulded product! They’ll have lots of 

ingredients to use to make their chocolate treats mouth-wateringly tasty and attractive! 

If you wish your child to take part in the workshop, please complete and return the 

attached reply slip. Payment will need to be made via ParentPay for £12.14 by Monday 

13th February 2023.     

 

Places on the workshop are subject to the exemplary behaviour of your child as an 

ambassador of Bournville.  Any breach in behaviour prior to the workshop may result in 

your child being removed from the workshop and the loss of any payments made. 

Please note that any request for refunds will be subject to an overall review of affordability 

of this workshop by the school. This is because some workshops require the school to pay 

non- refundable deposits for items.  

 

If any of your child’s medical details have changed and you have not yet notified the 

school, please contact Mrs. Bharj or your child’s class teacher to request a new medical 

consent form. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 3881. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Miss McLynskey 

Year 1/2 Teacher 
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Reply slip 

I wish my child: ................................................................Class: .................... to be allowed 

to take part in the above-mentioned workshop and having read the information; 

agree to him/her taking part.  I understand that while the school staff in charge of 

the party will take all reasonable care of the students, they cannot necessarily be 

held responsible for any loss, damage or injury suffered to my child arising during, the 

workshop.  

 

I declare that I have provided Bournville with up to date medical details for my child 

and if treatment is required, I hereby give permission for the staff in charge to act in 

loco parentis.  

 

I confirm payment has been made via ParentPay for £12.14.   

 
 
Signed: ………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

 

Date: …………………………………............. 

  

 

Please return to Miss McLynskey as soon as possible. Thank you.  

 

 


